
The General Director of SBM attended the 9th session (Thematic) of the People's Council of Binh Duong province
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The General Director of SBM attended the 9th session (Thematic) of the People's Council of
Binh Duong province.

  

This meeting took place on May 18, 2023. The Provincial People's Council elected Mr. Nguyen
Van Loc to the position of Chairman of the Provincial People's Council and passed many
important resolutions, including those on building transport infrastructure connecting the region.

  

1/  1/ Resolution approving the investment in the city's expressway. Ho Chi Minh - Thu Dau Mot
- Chon Thanh

  

2/ Resolution to unify the investment policy of Ring Road 4 of Ho Chi Minh City. Ho Chi Minh
through Binh Duong province. 
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These two projects, along with Ring Road 3 (to begin construction in June 2023), will be a
growth engine for Binh Duong and the entire southern key economic region when it is
completed.
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